11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 204

From: Ronald Slyderink

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 1:30:00 PM

Dear Sir/Madam

| express concern about the need to have an id as proof of identity before casting a vote.
| believe it is necessary to minimise possible voter bias and voter fraud. We do not want
unfair voting and we must maintain or ensure the integrity of the electoral system and
know every vote comes from one person.

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before
giving their vote.

Sincerely,

Dr Ronald Slyderink

B B R-ceile, Qid 4350
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